
Presidentõs Report 
 

 I began writing this last 

week intending to report on our 

two food service operations, the 

Lodge and Clubhouse, and the pro-

cess that will be used to develop a 

plan for their future operation.  

Since then, the situation has 

changed dramatically with the on-

set of the coronavirus. As a result 

of Governor DeWineõs Executive 

Order, we have closed the Club-

house.   

 Out of great caution, we 

also have closed the club office and 

our front gate security building to 

walk -in business.  (Please note 

that you can call or email either of 

these for assistance as needed.)  

 We have postponed and 

may have to cancel in -person 

Board and Management Commit-

tee meetings until we can come up 

with good electronic options.  Are 

we being overly cautious? No one 

can say for sure, but we are follow-

ing the recommendations of our 

health -care leaders and doing what 

we can do to minimize the spread 

of coronavirus.   

 There will  be more chang-

es as we go forward.  You will re-

call that we had a special meeting 

scheduled for May 17. This has 

been postponed due to the COVID -

19 virus.  We will share with you a 

new date when we have it.  

 One thing that always im-

presses me is the nature of the 

HAH community to care for others.  

We see it already in many small 

ways.  Many of our Members are in 

the age group considered to be the 

most vulnerable and may need spe-

cial help.  Others may be isolated 

and lonely.    

 If you are aware of any sit-

uat ions where people are strug-

gling, please do what you can.  

Give your neighbor or friend a tele-

phone call or send them an email. 

If you know of anyone who might 

need help of a different sort, please 

let us know in the club office or 

security. Although we are not a 

social services organization, we 

will do our best to ensure that folks 

are connected to the help they 

need.  And, donõt forget to wash 

your hands.  

 

Jim Krygier  

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION MEMBERS  
  

Due to COVID -19, the HAH Office 

is closed to ALL walk -in business. 

Please contact the office via tele-

phone at 740-569-4195 or email.  

  

The HAH Security Office is closed 

to ALL walk -in business as well.  

Please do not schedule a package 

pick up if you are experiencing 

symptoms of any illness.  

  

If you are sick and have a package 

at Security, please call Security  at 

740-569-4187 or 740-746-9589 

and let them know you are ill and 

they will hold your package for a 

later pick up date.  

  

If you are sick and/or do not feel 

well, please stay home.  We are 

trying to keep everyone as safe as 

possible during this unfortunate 

situation we are all currently fac-

ing.  

 

HAH Security is still working 24 

hours a day, seven days a week.  

Nothing has changed other than  

the Security Office is closed to 

member and/or guest walk -ins and 

package pickups must be sched-

uled until further notice.  

  

If you need to schedule a package 

pick up, please call the Security 

Office at 740 -569-4187 or 740-746-

9589.  Package pickup will be at 

rear of building only.  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

WHO SELF -STORED 

THEIR BOATS  
  

All self -stored boats you paid to 

store on your own at the pontoon 

lot at the base of the dam by the 

woods must be moved by Sunday, 

April 19 th . If Maintenance has to 

move self-stored pontoons, there 

will be a $100 fine.  

  

The Lakes Committee will be 

launching pontoons that are stored 

at the pontoon lot on Saturday, 

April 25 th . The launch ramp will be 

closed that morning for this event 

until approximately 1 -2 p.m. 
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MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE  
 

 
 

Jim Kirk (2021) Chairman   740-569-0291  jkirk0727@gmail.com 

Dan Donovan (2021)    614-579-2358  donoland7@gmail.com 

Jim Sigafoose  (2021)    937-707-9501  magnumatving@yahoo.com 

Steve Cundiff  (2022)   740-207-0041  slcundiff@yahoo.com 

John JJ Jeffers (2022)   856-229-4751  jjsretired32@gmail.com 

Randy Swetnam, General Mgr.  740-569-4195  gm@hahclub.net 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
 

Jim Krygier,  President (2020)       740-569-6176  jekrygier@gmail.com 

Linda Lonsinger, Vice President (2020) 740-569-4459  lllonsinger@gmail.com 

Annie Kerregan, Secretary (2022)  614-578-8357  akerregan@gmail.com 

Tim Waibel, Treasurer (2022)  614-679-5580  jtwaibel11@yahoo.com 

Eric Lapp, (2020)     614-522-9678  lappinvest@gmail.com 

Tom Mathews, (2021)   614-975-9285  tom@bearcatlogistics.com 

Mary Fisher (2022)    614-538-0062  mbkfisher@gmail.com 

Scott Martin (2021)    740-215-0234  hahsmc@yahoo.com  

Jim Lloyd(2021)    614-778-0114  jimlloyd1106@yahoo.com 

Greg Ptacin, Ex Officio   614-214-4654  gregptacin@gmail.com 

 



3 

 

 

HAH NEW MEMBER COMMITTEE  
SIGN SALE 

 
 

The New Member Committee is selling signs to promote safety for homeowners by being  
able to display their lot number for security and emergency situations.   

 
 

 
Reflective, 2-sided 
Green sign with white numbers 
Clear visibility day or night 
Contains lot number 
Cost $25 - includes: delivery, sign, metal post and installation 
Cash or check only 
Please make checks payable to HAH Club 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact Lance Olds, New Member Committee Chair at: lanceolds@att.net  to order your sign and  
make arrangements to have your sign delivered and/or installed.   

WATERCRAFT REGISTRATION/DOCK REQUEST  
 

 The 2020 form for registering your boat and/or requesting a dock was in  
the February Echo.  It can also be found online at www.hideawayhillsclub.com  

and in the HAH office.  

 
 YOU MUST USE THE 2020 FORM OR IT WILL BE RETURNED TO YOU  

Ý If it floats it must be registered.  

Ý Incomplete forms and requests will not be processed.  

Ý No calls will be made to members of incomplete forms so fill it out completely, accu-

rately and legibly.  

Ý If you were assigned a club -issued dock last year, and want to be eligible to keep the 

same dock, your Registration Form and updated Proof of Insurance MUST BE 

RECEIVED IN THE CLUB OFFICE BY NOON, APRIL 10, 2020  

Ý There will be no exceptions . 

mailto:lanceolds@att.net
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RUFFôS TREE SERVICE 

Tom Ruff, Owner 
17471 Calico Ridge Rd. 
Logan, Ohio 43138 
 
Home 740.385.4550 
Cell 740.603.5016 

Removal-Pruning 
Thin Outs 
Dead wooding 
Stump Removal 
Cable and Bracing 
Fully Insured 
Free Estimates 

24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE 

 
KERRY DERRôS SERVICE SHOP 

 

Expert auto repair, 30 years Master Tech 
Tune ups and specialty problems 

Local reasonable rates 
 

Kerry Derr 
6711 S. Goss Road 
Sugar Grove, Ohio 43155                 
740.215.3457 

 

Hide-Away Self Storage - Dry & Moisture Free 
Safe & Secure 

 
 
 
 

ñLess expensive than building a garageò  
 

5ô x 10ô, 10ô x 10ô, 10ô x 15ô,  
10ô x  20ô, 10 x 30ô, 12ô x 30ô 

 

ı mile past the front gate of  
Hide-A-Way-Hills on the  
left side of Hornsmill Road. 

 

614-439-3050 


